
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

8/F EDSA Grand Residences, 75 Corregidor Street corner EDSA 
Barangay Ramon Magsaysay, Quezon City 1105 
Tel. Nos. 8713-4472 / 8716-0828  •  Email: ncr2@psa.gov.ph  •  Web: rssoncr.psa.gov.ph/NCRII Certificate No. PHP 

QMS 24 93 0203 - 049 

 

A resident completes biometric scanning during the Philippine National ID registration 

conducted by a mobile registration team at Barangay Commonwealth. 
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15 May 2025—QUEZON CITY, PHILIPPINES. In pursuit of bringing services 
closer to every Filipinos, NCR PSO II reopens new registration center at SM 
North EDSA, and mobile registration activities in key barangays within Que-
zon City, specifically in Batasan Hills and Commonwealth. 
 
This undertaking reflects PSA’s ongoing commitment to improve accessibil-
ity to the National Identification System, ensuring that a greater number of 
Filipinos can conveniently register for their National ID. 
 
“This strategic initiative aims to ensure that all Filipino Citizens can conven-
iently access the National ID, a fundamental tool for simplifying transactions, 
mitigating identity theft, and enhancing access to essential services from 
both government and private institutions.” CSS Helen L. Adolacion said. 

PSA Expands National ID Services 

with New Registration Center 
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For more information on schedules and requirements, please visit the official 
PSA website or follow PSA NCR PSO II on official social media platforms. 
 
“Together, let’s build a better future—one ID at a time.” 
 
 
 
 
- Regional Statistical Services Office-NCR PSO II 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


